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May 26, 1988
hbkkebOkkkksNuclearRegulatoryCommission3
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

SUBJECT: JAMES A. FITZPATRICK NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-333
IE BULLETIN 85-03 SUPPLEMENT 1
MOTOR OPERATED VALVE FAILURES

REFERENCES: 1. IE Bulletin 85-03, dated November 15,
1985

2. NYPA Letter, R. J. Converse to W. T.
Russell (NRC), dated January 15, 1988
(JAFP-88-0047)

3. NYPA Letter, R. J. Converse to NRC,
dated May 12, 1988 (JAFP-88-0450)

4. BWROG Letter, R. F. Janecek to J. H.
Sniezek (NRC), dated March 28, 1988
(BWROG-8815/0TRl)

Dear Sir:

In Reference 1, the NRC requested information on switch
settings for certain safety-related motor operated valves.
The Authority provided the requested information for the
FitzPatrick plant in References 2 and 3. The NRC
subsequently issued Supplement 1 to the Bulletin which
requested similar information for an additional group of
valves.

The Boiling Water Reactor Owners Group (BWROG) B85-03
subcommittee agreed to prepare an evaluation for additional
valves in Reference 4. The subcommittee, in which the
Authority is actively participating, will complete the
evaluation by July 15,1988. The Authority requires an
additional five weeks to prepare a plant specific response
incorporating the results of the BWROG evaluation.
Therefore, the Authority will provide a response to IEB 85-03
Supplement 1 for the FitzPatrick plant by August 19, 1988.
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission May 26, 1988
Attention: Document Control Desk JAFP-88-0 492
SUBJECT: IE BULLETIN 85-03 SUPPLEMENT 1 Page 2 of 2

MOTOR OPERATED VALVE FAILURES

If you have y questions regarding this matter please
contac Mr ohn Lyons of my staff.
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cci Mr. Charles Rossi

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Edward C. Wenzinger
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406
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